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To: EANM National Societies  
Copy to: EANM National Delegates 

 
Vienna, November 4, 2024 

 
Call for Nomination of National Delegate & Deputy (Group 2, countries L – Z) 
 
Dear National Societies, 
 
since the period of office of the current National Delegates/Deputies of the EANM National Member 
countries (Group 2, L – Z) is ending with December 2024, the EANM is calling to nominate the 
National Delegate/Deputy for the period 01.01.2025 until 31.12.2028.  
 
Nomination Procedure 
Please return the nominations by November 25, 2024, to Miss Annalee Sekulic at the EANM 
Executive Office via a.sekulic@eanm.org. Please note, that two separate forms are attached for the 
nomination of the Delegate and the Deputy respectively. 
 
Expectations towards the National Delegate/Deputy 
For your reference please find attached a document outlining the EANM’s expectations towards its 
National Delegates/Deputies. It also gives further details that need to be considered for the 
appointment. Please pass this document also on to the National Delegate/Deputy. 
 
Term of Office 
Please kindly note the term of Office of the Delegate/Deputy according to the EANM Statutes:  
§7.6 The term of office of the National Delegate and the Deputy shall be four years and may be 
renewed once for a further four-year term. National Member Societies may apply in writing to the 
Board for an exception to this rule. 
 
§7.1 The National Delegate, and in his or her absence the Deputy, represents the National Member 
Society and its views to the EANM. §7.2 Each National Delegate and Deputy must hold a valid 
individual membership in the EANM during their term of office. 
 
EANM Delegates´ Assembly 
Please note that the new National Delegate will also be invited to the EANM Delegates’ Assembly 
in March 2025, in Vienna. Concrete dates and times will be shared soon by the EANM Office and 
details regarding the Assembly including the format (onsite vs virtual) will be released in due course 
before the meeting. 
 
Finally, we would like to kindly ask you to inform us at your earliest convenience about any changes 
regarding the National Delegate/Deputy during the period of office. 
 
Thank you in advance for your efforts.  
 
On behalf of the EANM Board,     

Rudi Dierckx Alexis Vrachimis 
EANM President EANM Secretary/Treasurer  
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